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Soliciting Bids for TUG ’97

TUG is soliciting bids for volunteers to host the an-
nual meeting in 1997. All bids will be considered and
the final choice will be based on price and availibility
of services common to TUG annual meetings.

A checklist is available for completion by can-
didates, which should then be returned to the TUG

Executive Committee. Along with this checklist,
TUG can provide organizers a set of useful documen-
tation based on accumulated experiences of previous
TUG meeting organizers. The checklist may be re-
trieved from the CTAN archives in ASCII format:
tex-archive/usergrps/cpcform1.

If you are interested in hosting an annual meet-
ing at your site, please contact TUG by email at
tugex-l@irlearn.ucd.ie or by post to the TUG

office at:

TEX Users Group
ATTN: Conference Planning
1850 Union Street, #1637

San Francisco, CA 94123 USA


